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May 30,2018

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Concerned Elementary and Secondary School Principals/OIC
All Others Concerned

This is to inform all concerned that the previously scheduled orientation for the conduct
of the Philippine Educational Placement Test (PEPT) for the School Year 2018-2019 on June 1,
2018 (Friday) is moved to May 31,2018 (Thursday), 1:00PM at 8ajet Castillo High School.

Participants to this orientation are the Division Testing Coordinator, PEPT Personnel,
Room Examiners/Supervisors and Technical Support/Staff.

An attendance of 100% is hereby enjoined.

The usual cooperation is earnestly appreciated.

ROMEO M. ALlP, Ph.D., CESO V
Schools Division superintew
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